
                                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Support the Domestic Cat Microchipping Bill! 
 

 

Email or write to your local MP and let them know the Domestic Cat Microchipping Bill needs their 

support. Personalise our template below with your own experiences for maximum impact. 

 

 

To: Your MP (for help finding your local MP click here) 

Subject: Please support the Domestic Cat Microchipping Bill 

 

 

I am writing to ask for your support for the Domestic Cat Microchipping Bill, introduced by Green 

Party MP Celia Wade-Brown and National Party MP Barbara Kuriger on 16 December 2024. 

 

Please consider supporting the Bill to help it bypass the ballot and be introduced to the House as 

soon as possible. 

 

This Bill will require all cat owners to microchip their companion cats and register the microchip on a 

national database. Having a registered microchip can help reunite lost cats with their families, and I 

believe every companion cat deserves the protection this provides. 

 

This Bill is an important first step in improving cat management through responsible ownership, 

helping to protect cat welfare, safeguard native wildlife, and reduce community nuisances. However, 

microchipping alone will not solve the issue of cat overpopulation. I also urge you to support the 

inclusion of mandatory desexing for companion cats in this Bill. 

 

Thank you for your support in promoting more responsible cat ownership. 

https://www.govt.nz/browse/engaging-with-government/members-of-parliament/

